
 
 
 
 
 
      July 12, 2004 
 
 
Peter O’Dell 
Acting Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
26th Floor, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Re: Process for Establishing 2006 Electricity Distribution Rates - Potential Issues  
 
The Power Workers’ Union appreciates the opportunity to provide input to the Ontario 
Energy Board’s informal consultation on potential issues related to a process for 
establishing 2006 distribution rates. 
 
Attached please find the PWU’s written submission prepared on our behalf by Judy 
Kwik, Senior Consultant with Elenchus Research Associates.  We hope the Board will 
find the input helpful.   
 
The PWU looks forward to actively participating in the remainder of the Board’s 
consultation on 2006 distribution rates.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Don MacKinnon, 
President 
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